
The Citizen Service Center (AEON 4F) will 
stop services for getting certificates and 
registrations on April 1st, 2021. If you need 
a copy of a certificate and you can’t come 
to the city hall, you can get them through 
convenience stores, or at the copy 
machine on AEON 3F. To use non-city hall 
locations you will need a My Number locations you will need a My Number 
card. 

If you would like to get out to enjoy 
the fall colors, Kamogawa and 
Southern Chiba have many good 
spots for walks and hikes. Yomogi 
Fudo Falls and Yoro-keikoku Valley are 
just a few spots where you can enjoy 
the beauty of fall! Most areas will start 
to change colors in late Novembeto change colors in late November.

November 5th is Tsunami Preparedness Day and 
Worldwide Tsunami Awareness Day. 
There will be a citywide disaster prevention practice. 
The Safety and Security (Anzen・Anshin) mail service 
and the citywide disaster warning system will send 
out a message at 9:15 AM and simulate a big 
earthquake. 

During an earthquake remember these 3 points:During an earthquake remember these 3 points:
  ・ DROP (get low) 
  ・ COVER (protect your head) 
  ・ HOLD ON (wait until you feel the shaking stop) 

If there is actually a large earthquake those near the 
ocean should run for high grounds. 
In order to prepare for this practice, consider doing In order to prepare for this practice, consider doing 
the following actions:
 
 ・ With a disaster prevention map, check evacuation 
  the sites near your home/work/school 

 ・ Check that the routes to get to these sites are safe 
  (no flooding, landslides, etc.) 

  ・ Get a disaster pack ready -- make sure to have 
  enough food, water, etc. 


